
Dear Outreach for Hope Family Ride Run Walk Ambassador - 


	 I’m excited to tell you about this year’s Family Ride Run Walk - our 16th year hosting this 
event that brings us all together as supporters of Outreach for Hope. This year’s theme is “Miles 
for Hope”, the idea that we are all stronger when we go together. 


To kick things off, we are meeting this Monday evening, July 10th at 7:00 pm via Zoom 
(tinyurl.com/OFHZoomLink) with those who communicate to your congregation the information 
about this year’s event.


Ambassadors (new name for Pacesetters): We are hoping you will return this year and serve in this 
important way. 


Congregations and Pastors: If you don’t yet have an ambassador, we hope you can guide us 
toward someone who can serve in this role or consider taking it on yourself. 


To help you prepare for this meeting, we have enclosed some information in this mailing about 
what a ambassador does (in case you are new to the role) and ways in which your congregation’s 
members can participate as volunteers. 


At our zoom meeting, we will cover:

	 - All details for this year’s event and how we are building upon last year’s changes

	 - Ways to get your Church family involved and build your team

	 - Things that are new this year

	 - Any questions you may have.


We hope you are excited about this year’s event and will be able to join us Monday evening, July 
10th at 7:00 pm. Thank you for considering serving in this important way!


With anticipation, 


Chris Manke, Executive Director

Outreach for Hope

Chris@OutreachForHope.org      
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